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19th September 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

  
Please can we remind all parents and carers of the PE uniform policy: 

  
Plain (or with school logo) royal blue t-shirt  
Plain black shorts or skort 
Plain black sweatshirt or hoodie  
Plain black joggers, trousers or leggings 

  
Any other coloured/patterned t-shirts, sweatshirts/hoodies and football strips are not permitted.  

  
Please email the office if you require support with acquiring the correct PE uniform for your child.  

  
Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Mrs J Aitken 
Head of School 
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